
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This is the last few days before our winter break. Students will be out of school from Thursday 

of this week and will return on Wednesday, January 3rd. There will be several things going on in 

classrooms this week, including several field trips, so make sure to pay attention to 

communications from your child’s teachers.  

 

Holiday reading logs will be sent home with your child.  Please encourage your child to read 

over the holiday break.  They can log their minutes read and if they read 300 minutes, they will 

be eligible for some fantastic prizes, including a free ticket to a UNCG men’s basketball game!  

They will also be entered into a drawing for a mini iPad and Barnes and Nobles gift cards!  

Reading logs must be turned in by Jan 12.   

 

Intramurals will take place on Wednesday of this week. 

 

Basketball and Wrestling will play on Monday of this week. Basketball will play at home against 

Kernodle and Wrestling will be away against Kernodle.  

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We here at JMS do want to wish you a wonderful holiday season and look forward to seeing 

everyone back after the break. 

 

Go Tigers! 


